
From: Emmett, Kathryn
To: Rosenson, Valerie; Isidro, Judith
Subject: RE: Proposed Rule Change re: Continuity
Date: Monday, March 30, 2020 4:41:40 PM

Valerie,
My opinion is that the proposed rule change does not conflict with the Charter.  Please feel free to
share this opinion with the members of the BOR.
Thank you,
Kathy Emmett
 

From: Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 4:34 PM
To: Emmett, Kathryn <KEmmett@StamfordCT.gov>; Isidro, Judith <JIsidro@StamfordCT.gov>
Subject: Proposed Rule Change re: Continuity
 
Kathy -
 
As we discussed, President Quinones would like a written confirmation from you that he can
send out to the Board members as to whether or not th proposed rule change attached
conflicts with the Charter. 
 
Thanks,
Valerie
 
Valerie T. Rosenson
 
Legislative Officer
Board of Representatives
888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
Cell - 203.218.1656
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